Environmental Health Pollution Further Representations Appendix 8a

From: Woodland, Victoria <woodlvi@caerphilly.gov.uk >

Sent: 26 November 2024 2:27 PM

To: Ball, Sophie <BALLS@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK>

Cec: WWW: Licensing <LICENSING@CAERPHILLY.GOV.UK >

Subject: FW: Shock Off Licence - Request to extend opening hours to 01:00am

Dear Sophie,

The pollution control team have considered correspondence received from the applicant (below) in respect of our representation made on the 19t November 2024. Unfortunately we do
not consider the additional information provided by the applicant alleviates our concerns and thereby stand by our initial representation and are happy for the matter to be considered at
a licensing committee hearing.

Best regards

Victoria Woodland
Swyddog lechyd yr Amgylchedd Rhanbarth | District Environmental Health Officer
Cyngor Bwrdeistref Sirol Caerffili | Caerphilly County Borough Council
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